
BARNBY MOOR PARISH COUNCIL 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 9TH APRIL 2019  

AT BARNBY MOOR VILLAGE HALL 7.00 pm 

Present Mr. C. Fraser (chair). Mr. M. Ing, Mrs L. Ing, Mrs J. Childs & Mrs. T. 

Taylor BDC. 

1.Apologies for absence. 

Apologies  received from Mr. Steve & Simon Pashley also Dr. R. Bhojwani. 

2. Declarations of interest. 

There were no declarations. 

3.Question time. 

There was one member of the public present who was a guest from Sutton 

Parish Council. 

4. Local police update. 

Local officers were invited to the meeting but none attended. 

3. Village Hall 

Lindrick Construction attended the hall recently and will give the council an 

estimate for a) modernizing both toilets, b) getting rid of old wiring, c) to sort 

out the problem with the front entrance, d) replace the chipped window. 

A discussion took place about holding events at the hall & playing field. 

The annual cricket match could be held on Sunday 18th August enquiries to be 

made regarding others.  

 

 

 



4. Neighbour Hood Policing Issues. 

 No one from the police attended the meeting. 

5. Question time. 

There was one member of the public present. 

6. Declarations of interest 

There were no declarations. 

7. Adoption of Minutes. 

It was proposed by Mr. Ing and seconded by Mrs. Ing that the minutes of the 

meeting on Tuesday 12th March 2019 be approved. All were in agreement.  

8.Matters arising. 

New village signs. Mr. Fraser has spoken to Mr Levack at Ye Olde Bell and he is 

interested in donating towards them. Information regarding this wil be sent to 

him also Mrs. Firth will be reminded about this matter and has she any 

contacts regarding the art work for the signs. 

Gas has awarded us £2000.00 towards the improvements for the hall toilets 

from their community fund.  

An e-mail has been sent to Scrooby & Babworth Parish Councils informing 

them of an idea to hold a half marathon between Scrooby & Babworth perhaps 

calling it The Mayflower Marathon. To date we have not received a reply. 

9. Planning. 

There were no planning matters. 

10. Highways. 

We have received an e-mail from NCC/VIA stating they can pursue legal action 

regarding the problem at Milestone Court. 

NCC have been reminded about the white lining on the bend at Tinkers Lane. 



NCC have also been informed that due to recent high winds, the felt on the 

roof of the wooden bus shelter on the A638 Retford side of the village has 

blown off. 

11.Correspondence.  

We have received an e-mail fom Mr. Wright thanking us for the donation 

towards PCUK. 

We have not received a reply from Sutton P.C. regarding the speed gun. 

Mr. Boeuf  who attended the meeting will ask Sutton P.C. Clerk for an update. 

12. financial statement for March 2019 

Current account at the end of April 2019      £ 

Nottingham Building Society at 31st March 2019    £15551.25 

ACCOUNTS TO PAY FOR March 2019  

Bassetlaw D. C. hall rates.     £0.00 

Village hall gas.       £59.85 

Village hall electric       £37.98 

Water Plus. ( Severn Trent )     £5.88 

Anglian Water       £33.76 

Joy Ford  April hall clean.      £20.00 

Mr. Steve Pashley for parish lap top.    £246.96 

Clerks quarterly salary & expenses    £307.33 

Salary £ 250.32 Expenses £ 57.01 

Cannon Fire Safety.      £77.70 

Lloyd-Jones work on boiler timer.    £42.00 

 



 TOTAL EXPENDITURE FOR March 2019   £834.46 

RECEIPTS FOR March 2019 

LINE DANCING       £48.00 

FLY BALL        £36.00 

Ranskill & Torworth W.I. Sept 18 to March 19  £126.00 

Cllr Mr. Quigley’s grant from NCC.    £500.00 

Craft evening       £0.00 

Total receipts for FEBRUARY 2019     £710.00 

It was proposed by Mr. Ing and seconded by Mrs Chids that the financial 

statement be accepted, all in agreement. 

13. Village matters 

The matter of future village events has still to be discussed, this could be done 

at an informal meeting. 

14. Date of next meeting. 

 

  

Chair C.L. Fraser..............................................date.................................. 

 


